

## Jingle Bell Family Run

8 messages

Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> To: Brian Lauzon < lauzon@natickpolice.com> Tue, Jun 4, 2019 at 9:26 AM

Hi Brian - recommendations?

Trish O'Neil **Executive Assistant** Town of Natick 13 East Central Street Natick, MA 01760 P: 508-647-6410 F: 508-647-6401 poneil@natickma.gov www.natickma.gov

> Jingle Bell Family Run.pdf 316K

Brian Lauzon <a href="mailto:lauzon@natickpolice.com">lauzon@natickpolice.com</a>

Tue, Jun 4, 2019 at 10:17 PM

To: Colleen Phelps <colleenhphelps@comcast.net>, Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org>

Colleen,

Will there be any changes due to the ongoing construction at the Kennedy/Brown campus?

**Thanks** 

Brian

[Quoted text hidden]

Jingle Bell Family Run.pdf

316K

Brian Lauzon <a href="mailto:lauzon@natickpolice.com">lauzon@natickpolice.com</a> Fri, Jun 7, 2019 at 1:21 PM To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> Trish, Colleen and I are meeting next week. No reason to get this on an agenda anytime soon. Brian [Quoted text hidden] Brian Lauzon <a href="mailto:lauzon@natickpolice.com">lauzon@natickpolice.com</a> Fri, Jun 7, 2019 at 1:42 PM To: Patricia O'Neil <poneil@natickma.org> We will have to meet as the Kennedy Middle School construction project may have an impact on if the race can be run or not.